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Our Bingo games are going well. We have 
voted to install two more TV screens so 
that everyone will be able to see the Bingo 
numbers drawn. 
 
At our General meeting this month, Colors 
were presented by the Dalton High ROTC. 
We thank them for that. We also had a 
guest speaker, Andrew Parker, the City 
Administrator. Mr. Parker shared infor-
mation concerning various projects that the 
City of Dalton is doing. 
 
Members, please remember to tell us if you 
have a birthday during the month that we 
have our meeting. If you do have a birthday 
you get a birthday cake. Also, remember 
that we have a raffle drawing for $50 at the 
meeting, but you must be present to win. 
The members that were drawn for August 
were Carson Davis and Joseph Kephart. 
 
Our August meal was catered by Bucking 
Burritos and it was a great meal. 

 
For God and Country, 

 

Jim Lovain, Commander 
 

American Legion Post 112 

Dalton Honor Guard 

Not pictured: Don Gray, Paul Peele, 
Anthony Robertson, and T. W. Davis 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A MESSAGE FROM 
THE COMMANDER 

 
Let me say hello to all of the members of 
The American Legion Post 112. 
 
So far this year, The American Legion has 
had a good year. We had the election and 
we have installed the new officers and it is 
time to get down to business. 
 
The Executive Meeting was held August 
8, where good discussions were had con-
cerning several things that need to be 
done around the building. One need not-
ed was the stripes on the parking lot are 
fading, so we will be taking bids on re-
striping the parking lot. 
 
I suppose most members know we have a 
new Army tank on the premise. A lot of 
people have stopped by to take pictures 
of it. Some of the people that have 
stopped by have not only taken pictures, 
but they have also taken the privilege to 
climb onto the tank. The Legion would 
prefer that no one be permitted to climb 
onto the tank. The issue of people climb-
ing on the tank presents a situation that 
needs correction, so we are also taking 
bids to install a fence around the tank in 
the hopes of preventing anyone climbing 
onto the tank in the near future. 

 



DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 Office hours are Monday to Thursday, 9 AM-2 PM 
 Bingo - Fridays, Doors open at 4 PM with games beginning at 6 PM 
 Coffee Cafe - Monday to Thursday, 9 AM-2PM 
 The next Post Executive meeting will be held on Thursday, September 12 at 5:30 PM 
 The next general Post and Auxiliary meetings will be held on Thursday, September 26 at 6 PM 
 The next SAL meeting will be held on Thursday, September 26 at 4:30 PM 

Members of the Auxiliary, who have 
not already done so, should pay their 
annual dues of $40 for the 2024-2025 
year as soon as possible. 
 
Ladies are reminded to bring deserts 
for the general Post meetings held 
the fourth Thursday of each month. 
 
Tickets for the next basket raffle will 
be sold at the August, September, 

and the December meetings, before a winner is drawn at the 
annual Christmas party. 
 
Fair parking and meal volunteers should get with a Auxiliary 
officer for scheduling. A Senior Defensive Driving Class is 
coming November 7, which will save money on your auto 
insurance. Also, volunteer hours should be turned in each 
month for committee reporting. 
 

Our Best Days Are Before Us, 

Wanda Parker, Auxiliary President 
 

 
Howdy Ya’ll, 
 
Why I belong to Sons of the American 
Legion—Proud male descendants of  
veterans: We uphold & amp; defend the 
Constitution of USA, maintain law & amp; 
order, preserve the memories of our fore-
fathers, and adopt ALL of the great 
principles for which The American Legion 
stands. Established at the national conven-
tion in 1932 in Portland, Oregon. 

 
SAL contributes to our country, our family & amp; our veterans. 
 
Post 112 SAL passed the recent audit of financial records, by-laws, 
required forms & amp; interrogation. Also, I need/want your ideas 
for amendments to our constitution (revised APR 18, 2019). 
The last Thursday before the regular monthly Legion meeting, 
come early & amp; join SAL at 4:30 PM. 
 
Sing-cerely, 

Anthony J. Robertson, SAL Commander 
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